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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of March 14th, 2024 
 
(time sensitive)  
 
  
To: Committee of the Whole             Date: March 8th, 2024  
From: Councillor Gardiner  
Subject: AVICC 2024 Conference: April 12-14, 2024 
  
 
BACKGROUND 

On February 22, 2024, reimbursement for the $400 early bird conference rates for delegates was 
authorised for the AVICC Conference to be held in Victoria.  This motion requests authorization for 
additional costs. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

That Council authorise the attendance and associated additional AVICC Conference costs for 
Councillor Gardiner to be reimbursed.  Costs to include the housing workshop, the delegates 
banquet, and any taxes. 
 
The approximate costs additional to the early registration is approximately $185. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 
 
Councillor Gardiner  
  
 


